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Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
NPDES Enforcement Section
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

NPDES Permit S AR0033766 - Paragould light Water & Cable (PLWC)

March 2016 Permit Violations

To Whom lt May Concern:

I regret to inform you that the wastewater treatment plant was in non-compliance during the
month of March 2015. The non-compliance $ras for the TRC instantaneous maximum limit,
which was at the MDL of 0.02 ppm. unfortunately PLWC was unable to determine the cause of
the violations, but based on TRC analytica[ results taken throughout the system believe
interference resulted in false positive TRc results in the effluent. see the attached non-
compliance report for more details.

PLWC is currently in the process of installing UV Disinfection to eliminate the chlorine and sulfur
dioxide feed systems. current plans are to have the new system operational by the end of May
2016.

lf you have any questions or comments, please call Lisa Ellington, Manager of Environmental
Services, at (870) 239-7795. Thank you.
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Darrell Phillips
General Manager/CEO


